
From: Helen Zhao 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2003 4:41 PM 
To: Mike Kuo 
Cc: Anne Liang; Steve Cheng; Sylvia Lin 
Subject: RE: Powerwave Technologies Inc. FCC ID:E675JS0067, AN03T2947 
 
 
Hello Mike, 
 
Question #1: Please provide justification for requesting internal photos as 
confidential document. 
 
Answer: <Powerwave Comments> We would like to proceed with requesting 
confidentiality for the internal photos. I have highlighted in the document you 
provided the section I believe applies. In four of the attached photos (photos 
with single model nos.) we are using a process that is not known to the general 
public/industry. We prefer not to make this publicly available. 
We feel our product falls into the category stated below. It is sold to only one 
customer and is serviceable by Powerwave or a licensee. It is definitely not 
accessible by the general public. "Another example is when a non-consumer device 
is not accessible by the general public, such as a device mounted on the top of 
a large tower (or in a fenced enclosure) that is only serviceable by the 
licensee or his designated technicians." 
 
Thank you! 
Helen 
 
 


